
MASS SCHEDULE AT CHRIST THE KING 

WEEKLY 

Saturday        7:00pm (Spanish)  

Sunday        10:15 am                                              

Wednesday   4:00 pm 

Wednesday   7:00pm (Spanish)                                         

             

First Fridays       

 

Holy Days of Obligation   4:00 pm  

 

Reconciliation  

Wednesday   3:45 pm  

Sunday          9:45 am or by appointment 

Christ the king catholic CHURCH 

ADDRESS: 

14045 N. HWY 301 

Citra, FL 32113  

PASTOR:                        

Fr. Patrick J. Sheedy 

ASSOCIATES:                 

Fr. Joseph Maniangat                          

Fr. Zbigniew Stradomski  

Fr. Titus Kachinda  

DEACONS:                                                       

James Maubach                                         

Stephen Floyd                                                                       

Heriberto Berrios                     

Jose (Chepe) Perez                                                                                                                                   

PHONE: 

352.595.5605 

 

BULLETIN ONLINE: 

www.blessedtrinity.org 

SICK CALLS:    

352.629.8092 

 

 

BLESSED TRINITY  

5 S.E. 17th Street   

Ocala, FL  34471   

352.629.8092 

 

LA GUADALUPANA    

11153 West Hwy 40   

Ocala, FL  34482      

352.291.2695 

 

July 20, 2025 

 

MASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITY 

WEEKEND                                                                 

Saturday  4:00 pm and 6:00 pm 

Sunday              7:10 am, 8:45 am, 11:00 am,            

  1:00 pm Spanish, 5:00pm LifeTeen  

DAILY 

Monday—Friday 7:10 am and 5:30 pm                       

Wednesday 8:15 am (follows school schedule)     

Thursday 6:30 pm Spanish  

Saturday  8:00 am 

MASS SCHEDULE AT LA GUADALUPANA 

Tuesday  7:00 pm  Spanish 

Sunday  7:00 pm Spanish 

In today’s Gospel reading from St. Luke, we receive a reminder about the proper use of the gift of time, a                     
fundamental aspect of a stewardship way of life. Our passage highlights one of the most famous dinner parties 
ever thrown, recalling the day that Martha and Mary hosted our Lord in their home. We are told that Martha, as 
a good steward, welcomes Christ in but then becomes “burdened with much serving” while her sister and                 
fellow hostess chooses to simply sit with Jesus, listening to Him speak.  
 
Martha becomes indignant at Mary’s behavior and complains to Jesus, “Lord, do you not care that my sister 
has left me by myself to do the serving? Tell her to help me.” But Jesus, in His infinite wisdom, refuses to get 
pulled into this sisterly spat. Instead, He offers Martha a fresh way to look at the situation. “Martha, Martha, 
you are anxious and worried about many things. There is need of only one thing.”  
 
What is that one thing?  It is to put Jesus first in our lives and above all other things; to “sit at his feet” and                 
listen as Mary did, giving Him the priority of our time no matter how busy we think we are. When we truly                   
commit to putting Christ first in our daily lives through a regular time of 
prayer and frequent participation in the sacraments, we will find that all our 
other concerns become less pressing, less overwhelming.  
 
Why is this so? Because the time we invest in our relationship with God 
saturates all aspects of our lives with His grace. And because God cannot 
be outdone in generosity. He will abundantly reward any sacrifice we 
make to spend time with Him. 

 

Hajal’s Thoroughbreds, Inc. 

~Since 1986~ 

Philip Hajal—Export Manager 

4360 NE 138th Pl 

Anthony, FL  32617 

Office: 352-867-1810 

 

THE 

BRION KENYON  

                                BAND 

 

For Booking Call 

352-622-3563 

 

Music for...back porches,                                       

patios, BBQ’s and parties 

HANDYMAN/YARD WORK 

Handy in all household needs: 

yard work, pressure cleaning, 

mulching, construction, decks, 

painting, carpentry 

Father & Son                                                       

30+ years of experience,                              

Very reliable and dependable          

Jonathan Baker 352.361.4549 

Rick Baker 352.342.5544 

Space Available 

Call 

352.595.5605 

Space Available 

Call 

352.595.5605 

Space Available 

Call 

352.595.5605 

COUNTRYSIDE 

FUNERAL HOME 

JAMES P. BYRNE, LFD 
Family Owned & Operated 

“The affordable choice with old fashioned service” 

9185 NE Jacksonville Road, Anthony, FL 32617 

(352)620-2006 

(352)620-2021 Fax 

(352)789-5331 Cell 

countrysidefunerals@embarqmail.com 

 

Space Available 

Call 

352.595.5605 

 

 



 

Parish life 

OFFICE - 352.595.5605                                          

Father Patrick Sheedy Blessed Trinity  629.8092      

Father Joe Maniangat Christ the King  397.4919 

Deacon Stephen Floyd Administrator  484.5619 

Melinda Gunn  Office/Bulletin  629.8092        

Sandra Hajal  Mass Intentions  867.1810       

   Bereavement                                                                                

   Sacristans, SME’s                                                                              

Kathie Bellamy  Readers   875.6288 

Alilce Hawk  Altar Servers        419.566.3463              

Sandie Maguire  Ministry to the Sick 466.3977               

Sose Gaudet  Flowers, Decorations  622.3589      

    

Sandie Maguire  Kitchen, Soup Kitchen 466.3977                                                      

   Legion of Mary                                    

Glen & Ethel Alder Mobile Home Tenants 239.1299        

   Brothers Keeper  817.7447         

Salvador Tobar  Ushers                           512-5800              

Spanish Community    622.4500                      

Travelers’ Information         410.676.6000 

Immigration Help          800.411.0714   

 

 

 

July 20, 2025 — Sixteenth Sunday In Ordinary Time 

NEW PARISHIONERS and WINTER VISITORS are                       

requested to register soon after arrival.  Registration forms 

are available in the foyer of the Church.  Completed        

registration forms should be placed in the collection basket.     

BAPTISM:  We are pleased to help your family prepare for 

the special event of your child’s entrance into our faith                               

community.  To help parents and godparents prepare, a class 

(English) is held the 2nd Tuesday of each month at 7:30pm in 

the Community Center at Blessed Trinity and in Spanish the 

2nd Saturday of each month, at 9:00am at La Guadalupana  

Parents and Godparents must attend this class prior to                   

scheduling baptism.                                                                                             

MARRIAGES:  If you are planning to be married your prep-

aration process should begin at least four (4) months prior to 

desired date.  We look forward to helping you during your 

time of engagement and preparation for the vocation of 

Christian marriage.  Call the Blessed Trinity Church Office at 

352.629.8092 for an appointment with one of our priests.                                                        

SICK CALLS AND HOSPITAL VISITS:  If you or a family  

member are in a local hospital or homebound and would like 

to receive Communion or Sacrament of the Sick, please call 

506.0282 and key in your number or contact Blessed Trinity 

office at 629.8092.  When registering at the hospital, put 

your name on the Catholic List.                                                            

HALL RENTALS:  Having a Baby Shower, Birthday Party or 

Anniversary Party? The hall is available for rental.  Please call 

352.484.5619 for more information. 

MISSION STATEMENT                                                                                                                                         

We, the community of Christ the King Catholic Church, are committed to following Christ’s teachings of loving God 

and our neighbors, through faith, service and worship.  Our mission is to seek the kingdom of God and to be an 

example to everyone, of God’s unending love and mercy, with the help of the Holy Spirit.  

STEWARDSHIP BY THE BOOK                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

Today’s readings speak of hospitality. Abraham, who cheerfully did for his guests all that desert                              

hospitality required, was rewarded with his heart’s desire—a son. Martha also busied herself with all the 

details of hospitality, but grudgingly and with complaint. Am I a cheerful or a grudging giver? 

   READINGS FOR NEXT WEEK                                         

Gn 18:20-32 

Col 2:12-14 

Lk 11:1-13 

MASS INTENTIONS            

                                        

Wednesday, July 23     Garth & Gabby Cabral (L) 

Sunday, July 27           Leroy Diederich † 

 

Please contact Sandra Hajal at 867.1810 or email          

nhajal@aol.com to request a Mass for a loved one.   

PRAYER LIST FOR THE SICK                                      

We are asked to remember members of the Parish or a 

member’s family/friends in our prayers that they may 

have a speedy and complete recovery. Please enter their 

names in the white book in the foyer and they will be              

presented at Mass.  

Recently deceased–   

CTK ONGOING EVENTS                                                       

Legion of Mary meets each Wednesday before 

Mass. Contact Sandie Maguire at 352.466.3977                                   

Rosary is said Sunday mornings at 9:30am                           

Online Rosary - Visit www.comepraytherosary.org                  

Coffee/Donuts served after Sunday Mass in the 

hall.                                                                               

Soup Kitchen is open on Tuesday from 12:00pm-

2:00pm.  Soup, sandwiches, drinks, stories, smiles, 

laughs and dessert.                                                                                                          

Altar Flowers contact Sose Gaudet at 622.3589 to 

place flowers on the altar with (1) week notice.           

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS  - Council 16413 meets 

the 3rd Thursday of every month at 7:00pm in  

Oschman Hall.  For more information contact 

Grand Knight, Bruce Burleson 352.812.1313.                                                      

Bulletin Advertising contact Melinda Gunn at 

629.8092.  Space is available.  The semi-annual 

rate is $80.00 for 6 months.                                                                      

Parish App: myparishapp.com or the app store                                   

Hall Rental: Contact Steve Floyd at 352.484.5619                      

 

LEGION OF MARY                                                                                                                   

The Legion of Mary is actively seeking new                             

members.  Please contact Sandie Maguire at 

352.466.3977 for more information. 

 

         2025-2026 Classes 

Registration is now open for the coming 

year which begins on August 17th.  

Forms are available at the Blessed Trinity 

church office. They can also be  

requested by email from  

avanegas@blessedtrinity.org 

Registration ends August 12th, 2025 

ALLIANCE OF THE HOLY 

 FAMILY INTERNATIONAL 

First Friday 

Communion of Reparation Prayer Vigil 

 August 1, 2025 

Blessed Trinity Catholic Church 

5 SE 17th St., Ocala FL   34471 

Fr. Edward Murphy 

7:00pm Holy Rosary   

Ongoing Confession during this time 

8pm Holy Mass 

mailto:avanegas@blessedtrinity.org


A STEWARDSHIP MOMENT       

Martha and Mary are the focus of this 

weekend’s Gospel, which abounds with rich 

themes about hospitality, service, and                

finding the right balance between action 

and prayerful attention to the Lord.                

Christians who are good stewards of their 

faith life realize that if they are too busy to 

enjoy peaceful, private time with the Lord, 

then something is out of balance in their 

spiritual lives. If we make time for Mass, but 

then carry on with our busy schedules     

without prayer, mediation and  reflection, 

we are missing out. If we find ourselves 

anxious and harried by life’s routines, could 

it be a sign that something in our spiritual 

life needs some serious attention? 

BIBLE STUDY 
 

Please join us for the Bible study on the 

book of John. No materials required. 

 

7/27/25     Encountering Mercy (33:00) 

Exercising Good Stewardship in the Month of July 

A quick check of July’s holiday calendar reveals this month to be one that celebrates national hot dog 

day (July 17), national ice cream day (July 21) and national paperback book day (July 30). These and               

other quaint holidays all serve to underscore the fact that the month of July is probably ground zero for 

those “lazy, hazy, crazy” days of summer. If June finds us finishing off the graduation parties, August 

brings back-to-school sales. But July? July is swimming, picnicking, the lake or beach, and vacation. July 

brings Fourth of July parades and highways and airports jammed with travelers. How does one exercise 

the virtues of Christian stewardship during this noisy, boisterous, sun-filled month? 

Hospitality is a big part of July, and essential to exercising Christian stewardship. July brings the easy,                        

informal backyard kind of hospitality. Consider sharing a cook-out with neighbors you’ve been hoping to 

know better, the parish priest you normally see only on Sunday, or the family  member who may be 

lonely this summer. Organize a block party. Invite the people next door over for a quiet evening on the 

patio. 

Even though July has a “time off” feel to it, make sure you don’t extend that feeling to weekend Mass. If 

you travel, it’s now easy to locate a Catholic church and find Mass times. It is also enlightening to                     

experience sacred liturgy in a new environment at a different locale. If you’re staying home, July might 

be the time to visit a neighboring parish. Just remember that your home parish needs your financial                

support all during the summer months.  

If July finds you able to engage in more leisurely reading in a lounge chair, hammock or on a beach                

towel, be a good steward of your spiritual life and supplement your summer reading list with a spiritual 

classic. And with the morning sun up early, perhaps become a contemplative by making a dawn prayer 

walk a healthy and  spiritually nourishing habit during July.  

Many charities host “runs” during the summer. But even if you’re not up to a 5K, they’re a good                       

reminder that local charities need our support during July as they do every month. Consider offering one 

free afternoon to a food bank or shelter, especially if you can involve your children or grandchildren.  

Let us also remain mindful that gratitude is fundamental to the Christian life and there is much to be 

grateful for during the warm, sunny days of July. Remember to begin each day with a grateful heart and 

a resolve to be a good steward of 

God’s abundant gifts.  


